Eurozone's Economy Expected to
Recover Slightly

Munich, April 9 (Xinhua) -- The eurozone
economy is expected to recover slightly in
2015 based on the assumption that the
agreement between Greece and its
creditors in the eurozone holds firm, three
think tanks said on Wednesday in a joint
forecast report.

After growth rates of 0.2 percent and 0.3
percent in the third and fourth quarters of
2014, gross domestic product (GDP) should
grow by 0.4 percent in the first three
quarters of the year, according to the latest
forecast by Munich-based Ifo institute, the
French Insee institute, and Italy's Istat
institute.
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